
Recent government funding cuts 
have impacted both food and 
funding availability for your 
Akron-Canton Regional Foodbank.

In partnership with our network, we’re 
working hard to meet the ongoing high 
demand for groceries by our neighbors. 
Thanks to donors like you, we’ve been able 
to bridge the gap. Your continued support 
is more important than ever. Thank you! 

January-March Impact

50%

71,000
visits to The Venarge 
Family Food Pantry at the 
Main Campus in Akron

more people served by our 
mobile, pop-up pantry

visits to The Keith D. Monda 
Family Food Pantry at the 
Stark County Campus

Federal cuts could leave us with 1.5 
million fewer pounds of food in 2025. 
The state budget has not yet been 
approved, but as written, it could 
result in an additional 1.5 million fewer 
pounds of food for our food bank. 

This deficit in government 
food represents 
approximately 7% of 
our total distribution, 
and would significantly 
impact our region.

Funding cuts impact 
your Foodbank

44,000

2025 Spring

meals provided
7.6M

will come to our 
region as a result of 
reduced gov't. aid

3M
FEWER POUNDS

UP TO


